
Dear	Mr.	Falcon,

	

Attached	please	find	the	response	to	your	public	records	request.		In
researching	our	records	in	response	to	your	appeal,	it	appears	that	the
response	we	prepared	for	you	on	2-20-2020	may	have	not	been
electronically	transmitted	as	we	had	thought.		The	State	Public	Records
Division	has	been	provided	with	the	same	documents	and	has	advised	us	to
resend	them	to	you.

	

Please	understand	this	appears	to	be	either	human	error	or	a
transmission	glitch,	however,	it	remains	unacceptable.		Please	accept	my
sincere	apology	for	this	occurrence.

	

Thank	you	for	your	patience	and	understanding.

	

Be	Safe,

	

	

Michael	A.	Pighetti

Chief	of	Police

Town	of	Milford

250	Main	Street

Milford,	MA	01757

508-473-1113	X	612

	

P	Please	consider	the	environment	before	printing	this	e-mail.

CONFIDENTIALITY	NOTICE:	This	e-mail	message,	including	any	attachments,
is	for	the	sole	use	of	the	intended	recipient's	and	may	contain
confidential	or	proprietary	information.	Any	unauthorized	review,	use,
disclosure	or	distribution	is	prohibited.	If	you	are	not	the	intended
recipient,	immediately	contact	the	sender	by	reply	e-mail	and	destroy
all	copies	of	the	original	message.

	

	

From:	Falvey,	James		

From Pighetti,	Michael	<MPighetti@milfordpolice.org>
Subject FW:	PR	Response	02202020	ACLU

To efalcon@aclum.org	<efalcon@aclum.org>
Date Tue,	7	Apr	2020	17:00:01	+0000



Sent:	Thursday,	February	20,	2020	8:14	AM
To:	Pighetti,	Michael	
Cc:	Trusas,	Lisa	
Subject:	PR	Response	02202020	ACLU

	

Chief,

	

Attached	is	an	electronic	copy	of	PR	response	to	ACLU.

	

	

Respectfully,

	

	

Deputy

CC:	Lisa	Trusas

	

PS:	Hard	Copy	also	left	for	you.


